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Dear Ms Masters, 
 

Elmbridge Local Plan 
 
The council would like to thank you for your time and efficient running of the 
examination, as well as your conclusions on the Local Plan as set out in your letters. 
Whilst we are of course disappointed with the conclusions, I am writing to confirm 
that at the Council meeting on 26 February 2025, the Council resolved to withdraw 
the Elmbridge Local Plan 2037 from examination. 
 
In accordance with section 22(1) Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 and 
regulation 27(a) Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 
2012, we are now publishing a statement that the Elmbridge Local Plan 2037, which 
was submitted to the Secretary of State for Examination on 10 August 2023, is 
withdrawn from examination forthwith. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sarah Pharoah  
Planning Policy & Strategy Manager 
spharoah@elmbridge.gov.uk 
01372 474827 

 


